
2/3/14 Timely Warning- 

 
 
  The investigation continues into stabbing of an EWU student that occurred early Sunday 
morning in the area of 6th and H street in Cheney. Police are requesting the communities help in 
identifying the person or persons involved in this assault. Anyone who may have been in the 
vicinity of 4th and I to 6th and H street  at 0230am and observed anyone in the area please contact 
Cheney PD at 535-9233 or EWUPD at 359-6310. EWU PD tip line is also available if you want 
to remain anonymous.  359-4286   EWU Police would like to remind the community to avoid 
circumstances or confrontations which are better handle by police. 

 


